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Dear Parent 
 
End of Session 
 
Session 24-25 has passed in what feels like a flash. Ultimately, we can look back on the 
year with a great deal of satisfaction and pride. 
 
A great deal has been achieved in terms of school improvement and our learners have 
worked hard and with great purpose over the course of the year.   
 
This term, in particular, has been incredible with many events which bring the school alive 
such as an a visiting ‘Railway Children’ show, Scottish opera, a concert by Keith TMSA 
musicians, sports day and our Scots poetry competition.  
 
The term has culminated in the extraordinary efforts of our community in to smash the 
MFR schools challenge.  
 
The process of procuring equipment will now begin in earnest and we are committed to 
consulting with those who helped raise the money to ensure the funds are spent in line 
with the spirit of the fundraising.  
 
We have worked in recent days to try to compile a list of those who have contributed to 
the fundraising. There will be many ‘hidden’ contributions that we are not able to 
acknowledge. There may also be gaps in our intelligence so, if we have missed anyone, 
please let us know so we can extend our thanks. 
 
When written down, it really shows the scale of the effort! 
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Personal Donations 
(cash or prizes) 

Businesses and 
Organisations – 
donations (cash, 
generous discounts or 
prizes) 

Staff / Pupil / 
parent efforts 

Buckets 
 

Kathleen Morrice 

George Paterson 

Deborah Gordon 

Matt Harrison 

Annie Duthie 

Linda Gorn  

Grant Martin 

Caroline Thomson 

Nathan Gordon 

Tricia Davidson 

Mr Mair 

Lucy Cookman 

Yvonne Stuart 

Wilma McGettrick 

Laura Valiukeviciene 

Viloleta Trifonava  

Gillian Mitchinson 

Michelle Hector 

Nick Gray 

Madge Davidson 

 

NFU Mutual 
Amanda Jane Hair 
Precious Paws 
Tesco 
Glenmoir Construction 
Oakwood Cooperage 
FES  
Ceamara Photography 
Keith Health Centre PPG 
William Grant and Sons 
Moray Campers 
Wee Scallywags 
Islavale FC 
Ugie FC (Yellas) 
Keith Firefighters 
Keith Convenience Store 
TJM Limited 
Isla Cooperage 
RJ McLeod Contractors 
Drumgarroch Designs 
Ritson’s 
A to Z Delicious Donuts 
Cairn Competitions 
Keith Rotary 
Dusty’s Customs 
Keith Tots – Baby and 
Toddler Group 
Pele’s disco  
Frog Squad 
Bee Fair Kirk Shop 
Simmers Contracts Ltd 
Barra Berries 
Lower Mill o’ Tynet  
Walkers 
Keith’s Men Shed 
Keith Football Club 
Dreamcatcher Teepees 
Keith Show 
Rizzas 
Grassmen 
Sheepgame 
Weston House 
JR Heating and Plumbing 
Starrs Contracting Ltd 
Laigh O’Moray Vintage 
Association 
 

Clark and Noah – 
mile a day 
 
Frog Hunt 
 
Viktoria Simpson 
(Co-op Cake 
Raffle) 
 
Canteen staff – 
Strawberry Tea, 
Beetle Drive and 
prize draw 
 
Lucky Bags – 
Kate, Isla-May, 
Jessica, Bella 
 
Joel’s Sponsored 
Cycle 
 
Leah’s raffle. 
Thanks to Trisha 
Davidson 
 
Car boot sale 
 
90s Disco 
 
Fathers’ Day 
boxes 
 
 

The Commerical 

The Railway Club 

The Royal Hotel 

Royal British Legion 

Keith Bowling Club 

Ugie House Hotel 

The Grampian Arms 

The Ploo Inn 

Keith Golf Club 

Fiddichside Inn 

Premier Convenience 

Store 

The Deli Shop 

Strathisla Bakery 

Stagestars Scotland 
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Sadly, we say goodbye Mrs Wallace (who has been teaching P6W). Mrs Wallace has now 
completed her first year of teaching with us and we thank her for all her hard work and the 
care she has taken over her class.  We also say goodbye to Sandra Armstrong (who has 
been our Home School Link Worker for some years). Sandra is retiring and will be hugely 
missed by the pupils and families she has supported. We wish her well. 
 
Please remember, like last year, there are two INSET days at the start of term so we look 
forward to welcoming everyone back on Wednesday 20th August. 
 
On behalf of the team at Keith Primary, I wish you all a happy and restful summer break. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Head Teacher 
 


